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                                                                 Tuesday 5th November 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Anti-Bullying week 
 
This year’s theme is 'Choose Respect' and it will take place from Monday 11th –  
Friday 15th November. The week will kick off with Odd Socks Day on Tuesday 12th 
November, where adults and children wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us 
all unique. Anti-Bullying Week is an important event as it helps our school to 
shine a spotlight on bullying and encourages all children, teachers and parents 
to take action against bullying throughout the year. 
 
WHY IS ODD SOCKS DAY IMPORTANT? 
The day sends an important message that we should all be allowed to be ourselves free 
from bullying and helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way. 
 
We can’t wait to see their oddest socks! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Turner and Miss Farrow   
PSHE Leaders  
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